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Principal’s Message 

We had a ‘spooktacular time’ on 
Monday at our Halloween discos – 
hundreds of zombies, vampires and other 
scary sights danced away and enjoyed an 
amazing time – thanks to the Year 6 
Eventerprise Team who organised such a 
great event – please check the website for 
some fantastic photos! 
Liz Latham 
Principal 

Dates for your Diary 
Yr 6 Mini Residential   7-8th Nov 
Yr 6 Buzzing Roots workshop  9th Nov 
Parents’ Evenings                    9th/10th Nov 
Yr 4 Bosworth Battlefield  10th Nov 
F1 Local Area Walk   10th Nov 
Girls Football @ New College  14th Nov 
Odd socks day    14th Nov 
Eco-Roadshow   16th Nov  
Children in Need Day   18th Nov 
Yr 5 Curve    29th Nov 

Vista – Bright for Sight 
Day update 
We raised an incredible £370 
to support the Vista charity 
who work with one of our 
families. We’re so proud of 

Connie and the Eventerprise 
Team for making this possible. Jo from the Vista team 

was very grateful to receive the donation. Well done 
everyone! 

Harvest Donations 
We received this 
certificate to thank us for 
the incredible generosity 
shown in donating our 
‘Harvest’ produce to our 
local food bank. Thanks 
to everyone who 
donated.  
A Health and Safety reminder – please make 
sure that your child’s earrings are removed on 
their PE day. If they are newly pierced then 
please cover earrings with tape. Thank you 

Parents’ Evenings in 
school! 
We are pleased to announce that for 
the first time in several years, Parents’ 
Evenings will be held back in school. 
We look forward to welcoming you to 

the hall on Wednesday (3.30pm-5.30pm) and Thursday 
(3.30pm-7pm). Please see the sign-up sheets outside 
the classes to select your preferred time. Please also 
note this down as we do not send reminders or 
confirmation letters. As in previous years, all teachers 
will be in the hall – please use the central chairs until 
your appointment time. 

Halloween Discos 
Well done everyone who dressed up in 

such scary outfits for our Halloween Discos on 

Monday – what a great event organised and run 

by the Evernterprise Team with help from teachers 

who also supervised- thank you! Please do see 

some great photos of costumes on the website 

www.queensmeadacademy.org/photogallery  

Upcoming Charity Events! 

We will be supporting 

Children in Need as well as raising awareness 

of Anti- Bullying by wearing odd socks! Please 

do look out for the information flyer which will 

be published next week! 

Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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